
EE58. Referral from Audit Committee - Corporate Risk Management Update

The Emergency Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate
and Housing Services which presented the Corporate Risk Register for
approval. At its meeting of 24 August 2020 the Audit Committee agreed to
refer the Corporate Risk Management Update to the Emergency Executive.

Decision

The Emergency Executive approved the Corporate Risk Register.


